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King Street Odor Control Project Update - April 7, 2008 

The contract for the King Street Odor Control Project began in late March. 
During April the contractor will be focused on making initial preparations for the 
project including: 

Obtaining the appropriate permits from the City of Seattle 
Surveying the construction area 
Sampling soils and locating utilities in and around the construction site 
Installing vibration and settlement monitors 

Initial project staging will begin in,late April. Construction will begin after the 
permitting process is complete. 

King County is committed to being a good neighbor during construction. The 
project team will work with community members to minimize disruptions to the 
daily lives of those living and working near the project site. For more information 
please contact the project information line: 206-205-9305. 

Please share this update with anyone you believe will be interested in learning 
more about the project. 

Thank you for patience and accommodation during construction 

QUESTIONS? Call the 24-hour project information line: 206-205-9305 


